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REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Philippine Consulate General in New York requests interested car dealers in
New York to submit a quotation for the procurement of one (1) unit Sports Ultility Vehicle
(SUV) as the official vehicle of the Consulate General.

Quotation must be submitted to the Philippine Consulate General in New York BAC
Secretariat on or before 04 May 2023 located at 556 Fifth Ave. New York, NY 10036 or
via email at newyork.pcg@dfa.gov.ph

The Philippine Consulate General in New York reserves the right to accept or reject

any quotations.

RIGARTE B. ABEJUELA Il
BAC CHairman

24 April 2023
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